
Mrs. Steckler’s Pre-K News 
 

 
 

                       

What We Are Learning! 

We have been enjoying this beautiful 

weather and playing outside with our friends. 

We are so thankful for the new mulch on the 

playground! We took a walk and got to see 

the court house, police and sheriff stations, 

the post office, and even checked out the 

inside of our beautiful church. We began our 

Handwriting Without Tears (HWT) Program 

with the letter L using Play-Doh, magnet 

writers, chalk boards, paint dobbers, and 

iPads. We practiced numbers 1-10 through 

tracing, puzzles, pegs, dice, dominos, iPads, 

counting bears, beads, and paperclips. We 

also rotated through several math centers. 

We continue to work on our names daily. We 

had another successful Show and Tell this 

week. Show and Tell will be every Tuesday 

morning. 

 

Upcoming Events 

Sept.  16 – 1st Quarter Midterm                 

Sept.  19 – Grandparent Mass                         

Sept.  20 – Homecoming-wear maroon & gold    

Sept.  20 - 1:00 pm Dismissal                                         

Sept.  25 – Picture Day 

Sept.  28 – Rockets Golf Scramble                

Tee-off at 1:00 pm. 

 

Next week we will be practicing the Letter 

E, the square, and begin our apple theme. 

Please send in a red, green, or yellow 

apple by Wednesday, September 18th.        

Snacks for next week:                                

Monday – Josie                                           

Tuesday – Sawyer’s 5th Birthday! (Sept. 16th)                                                

Wednesday – Huck                                     

Thursday – Kasen                                        

Friday - Peyton 

 

 
 

Notes:  

Our Grandparent’s Day Celebration will be on Thursday, September 19th. A lunch reservation letter 

was sent home and is due back by September 18th. Please let us know if you will be having 

grandparents coming in even if they are not staying for lunch.  

Just a reminder for snack: we now have 15 students on Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday. 

We have 9 on Monday and Friday. 

 Friday, September 20th is MCHS Homecoming. We will have a 1:00 pm dismissal with buses running 

but no Aftercare. If your little has something maroon and gold, please wear it to show our support! 

Email: vsteckler@smsrockets.net

 
Website: smsrockets.com      SMS Phone: 263-3183 

 

September 13, 2024 
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